
SB2036 – This bill continues the dialog started between sportsmen and women, landowners, and 

legislatures.  The Interim Legislative committee dealing with access issues made some progress but 

mainly dealing with electronic posting.  This committee is a good way to keep the dialog going, on a 

legislative level, to come up with more solutions on hunter access dealing with NDGF and NGO land 

purchases for wildlife habitat and open to sportsmen, working on solution to provide access to 

landlocked public land tracts, fishing access and other access issues. There is a lot of work that needs to 

be done regarding hunting and angling access on public and private land. This bill either needs to be a 

standalone bill or rolled into SB2144. David Dewald,  President of North Dakota Wildlife Federation


